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Golden Book  
 

Class 1  
Mikolaj & Scarlett 

Class 2 
Archie & Ariah 

Class 3 
Robert & Bobby 

Class 4 
Leo & Ben 

Class 5 
Jacob & Oscar 

Class 6 
Hamdullah & Panjami 

Nursery 
Ezra & Freddy 

 

Readers  

of the Week 
 

Class 1 
Layla 

Class 2 
Kofi 

Class 3 
Ivy 

Class 4 
Holly 

Class 5 
Scarlet 

Class 6 
Nina 

 

Donnington Wood Infant School & Nursery 

Newsletter 
Friday 16th May 2025 

It has been a warm week in school and nursery, but the children have really 
enjoyed being able to learn and play outside. On Wednesday we had a school 
and nursery full of smiling children for class photos. As soon as the proofs 
arrive we will send them home. 
 

During half term we are changing the computer system in the office. This means that 
the Scholarpack will no longer be available to parents from next Friday.  

Next week’s word…. 

explore 

Attendance 
Whole School - 90.01% 
Class 1 - 92.11% 
Class 2 - 90.06% 
Class 3 - 90.97% 
Class 4 - 84.17% 
Class 5 - 97.33% 
Class 6 - 83.71% 
 

Lates = 24 

Lost Learning =   

2 hour 41 minutes 

Early Bird = Class 4  

Breakfast 

Club 
7:45 - 8:40    
£2 per day 

Please come to the main 
entrance door for  
Breakfast Club.  

 

Please make sure you contact the office (email 
donnwood.infants@taw.org.uk or call 386640) if 
your child is absent from school or 

nursery. It is really important that we 
know why your child is absent so that 
we can complete registers correctly.  

Friday 23rd May 
last day of school and nursery 

Monday 2nd June  
back to school and nursery 

Wraparound Care 
Thank you to everyone who 

has completed the 
questionnaire about after 

school care from September. 
It is not too late to complete 
the survey. The 
survey can be 
accessed using 
this QR code. 

Building Work 
The groundworks have continued 
this week and everyone in school 
enjoyed watching the concrete 

being pumped into holes to 
create the footings for the 

buildings. Work has also started 
this week on power and water 
connections ready for when the 

buildings arrive.  
Watch out for updates 
(including photos) on 
our Facebook page! 

In the really hot weather please 

make sure your child has a sun hat in 

school or nursery every day. We will 

provide water to drink throughout the day. 

Sun cream can be applied at home before 

children come into school / nursery and does 

not need to be reapplied during the day.  

https://forms.cloud.microsoft/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=2s8TOK9SpUy44yMVeXcKur3VXrUUdttDmQV8zWtwvF9UNllJTUJJQklTNExOVzJGSE5UVU5GNjdLWC4u&route=shorturl
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjXqPjOpZvNAhWVF8AKHQ5BB3EQjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.polyvore.com%2Fsunshine_clip_art%2Fthing%3Fid%3D79349471&bvm=bv.124088155,d.ZGg&psig=AFQjCNGAng2gvqrzlIb-Ll

